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PC Data Request 63


PC Data Request 63

Re:  Depreciation Acceleration.

Has the Company begun preparing a 2016 Integrated Resource Plan?  If so, what is the current dates each of the Jim Bridger Units and each the Colstrip Units are assumed to be retired from service in the current planning assumptions for the 2016 Integrated Resource Plan?  If different from the retirement dates assumed in the 2015 IRP, please explain why.

Response to PC Data Request 63

The Company’s next full integrated resource plan (IRP) is not due until March 31, 2017.  In March 2016, the Company will file its 2015 IRP Update. 

For the 2015 IRP Update, the assumed retirement dates for the units will be consistent with those in the 2015 IRP (published March 2015), shown in the table below:

	Plant
	Assumed End of Life Year

	Colstrip 3
	2046

	Colstrip 4
	2046

	Jim Bridger 1
	2037

	Jim Bridger 2
	2037

	Jim Bridger 3
	2037

	Jim Bridger 4
	2037
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